NOTICE

Job Opportunity: Dump Truck Driver
Wayne County is now accepting applications for the position of Dump Truck Driver in the Road Department. Applicants must have experience operating a dump truck and hold a current Class “A” or Class “B” Commercial Driver’s License.

Applications are available at the Wayne County Administrator’s Office, Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Completed applications must be submitted to the Administrator’s Office by December 31, 2024.

Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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